
  

Notice to Flyers 

No overnight camping without authorization from 

President or Vice President 

Due to concerns of security, field maintenance, the planted crop, and with 
respect for our Landlord, The Vernon Radio Control Aeromodellers Society has 
made some changes over past practices concerning parking at our two annual 
events.  

For the Annual Larry Christensen Memorial Fun-fly no onsite parking will be 
allowed before 12:00pm Tuesday before the event. Field maintenance is in the 
morning. 

Some rules also apply.   

Trailers may not be dropped off.  They must be attended every day that they 
are at the field. (This does not mean that you cannot go into town for a meal 
or an evening of recreation.)  

At the LCMFF, Trailers may remain on the site until Tuesday morning after 
the event. 

Parking spaces cannot be reserved. First come, first served. Except for event 
Officials, or persons with special circumstances, with the approval of the event 
director, trailers will not be parked in the area south of the club house. The 
five spaces nearest the turn around area next to the toilets will be reserved 
for tenters only. The remainder of the area south of the club house will be 
set up for picnic tables and local vehicle parking. 


